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Airport Commission Work Session 

Wednesday August 17, 2022 
 

  

 

 
 

2:00 pm Work Session:  
Zoom Only (No In-Person Meeting) 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://mcminnvilleoregon.zoom.us/j/81797959054?pwd=TFd6RzViRFZDOWZhTTVtRDJIcmd

UZz09 
 

Meeting ID: 817 9795 9054 
Passcode: 751725 

 
 

 Or you can call in and listen via zoom:  1‐253‐215‐8782 
  

____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Chair Mark Fowle 

Vice-Chair Grayson Barrows
   
City Councilor Adam Garvin Commissioner Andy Benedict 
Commissioner Richard Martinez  Commissioner John Stanislaw  
 

 
 
 
Public Participation: 
 
Public Comments:   If you wish to address the Airport Commission on any item not on the agenda, you may respond as the 
Airport Commission Chair calls for “Invitation to Citizens for Public Comment.” 
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AGENDA 

 
 
1. CALL TO ORDER (Chair Fowle) 

2. INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT  

 This section of the agenda allows for the public to address the Airport Commission regarding any 
issue not on the agenda.  The Chair will also invite airport users and business owners to report on 
current activities at the airport.  Matters requiring further investigation or detailed answers will be 
referred to City staff for follow-up at a future meeting. 

3. REVIEW REVISIONS TO THE AIRPORT MINIMUM STANDARDS  (Airport Administrator) 

  

4. ADJOURNMENT 

NOTE:  The next regularly scheduled Airport Commission meeting will be on Tuesday, 
September 6, 2022 @ 3:00 pm.  Information regarding the meeting will be posted 

on the City’s website. 


